
September 14th FTU Community Meeting 
 
Welcome from Dr. Gamber and Mr. Bond 
 
A quick check in from faculty/staff/parents 

● Upcoming Civic Engagement Speaker Series 9/15 
● Student Supply pick-up is still ongoing from 8:30 to 3:20 this week 
● Tech issues or school concerns, contact Dr. Gamber ​fgamber@bhsec.bard.edu​ or Mr. 

Bond ​mbond@bhsec.bard.edu  
● Feel free to reach out to your students teachers, they would love to hear from you. 
● BCPSS will have an update regarding hybrid/virtual options 
● Laptops are in and are getting loaded with the safety software. Pick-up dates TBD 
● Dr. Gamber’s weekly updates come out on Fridays 
● In school fall PSAT and SATs have been cancelled and so far the spring PSAT may still 

be happening 
● Your students BCPSS email is : student ID #@bcpss.org / #######@bcpss.org 
● Get Your Bard Gear Here: ​https://fancloth.shop/SHWDC 

 

 
Be you. Be challenged. Be ready for life. 
Bard High School Early College Baltimore 
 
Stay in touch: ​In addition to our website ​baltimore.bard.edu​ and email ​baltimore@bhsec.bard.edu​, you 
can find us here: 
Instagram: @bardbaltimore Facebook: @BardBaltimore  Twitter: @BardBaltimore 
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